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 Locally heavy rain caused flooding and fatalities over local areas of Haiti during the past week. 
  

During the past week, moderate to locally heavy rain fell over northeastern Haiti and the northern and eastern portions of 

the Dominican Republic. In contrast, light to no rain was observed over the much of Haiti. In Haiti, localized areas of 

northern Haiti have reported river overflowing, flooding, and fatalities due to heavy rain during the past few days, 
according to media. Since early October, much of Hispaniola, in particular, the Dominican Republic and the Grand’Anse 

department of southwestern Haiti, have experienced wetness. The continuation of wet weather pattern could exacerbate 
ground conditions and hamper relief effort over some local areas, which were previously-affected by Hurricane Matthew. 

During the next week, enhanced, with moderate to heavy rain is forecast to continue over central and norther coasts of 
the Dominican Republic, while light rain is expected over much of Haiti. However, moderate rain is possible over localized 
areas of the Haitian Southern Peninsula, which could result in localized flooding and landslides. 
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